
To parents and legal guardians 

of children in urban daycare centers 

and schools sponsored by the city of Bingen 

 

Emergency care in the daycare centers and schools sponsored by the city of Bingen 

 

Dear parents and legal guardians, 

From Monday, March 16, 2020, all municipal daycare centers and schools will be closed until the 

end of the Easter vacation. 

 

There will be emergency care for children whose parents have essential professions for the 

maintenance of health care, public security and order as well as basic care for the population and 

for whom no other care option is available. 

 

We explicitly point out that emergency care will only takes place after an entry control. Children 

with an increased risk (with previous illnesses, with suppressed immune systems, with acute 

infections) cannot be taken care of. Sick children need to be picked up immediately. During the 

emergency care no food will be offered, so please prepare lunch packages for your children.  

 

The goal is to slow down the containment and the spreading of the Corona virus. For that reason, it 

is absolutely necessary, to restrict the emergency care to a minimum. We therefore ask that you 

only use emergency care in urgent cases. 

 

This regulation applies to all institutions with urban sponsorship: 

• Daycare center "Mäuseturm" 

• Integrative daycare center “Farbenfroh” 

• Daycare center “Sonnenschein” 

• Day care center at Klopp Castle 

• Daycare center "Mondschaukel" 

• Day nursery “Pfiffikus”  

• Daycare and day nursery "Wuselkiste" 

• All primary schools and supporting primary schools in Bingen 

• Realschule plus Am Scharlachberg 

 

Updated information is available at www.bingen.de. 

 

This is an absolutely exceptional situation, so we urgently need your support. 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Sincerely yours 

 

Associate 


